
Dear Senate Committee Members, 
 
I'm writing this letter in hopes that you will be able to see and understand why we chose 
our pets at Critter Cabana and why we strongly believe HB 2804 should not be passed.  
 
Our first introduction to Critter Cabana was about 4.5 years ago when my husband went 
a search for a new pup to add to our family. He was not having the best of luck and 
someone suggested he tried Critter Cabana. He instantly felt comfortable, the puppies 
were visibly well taking care of & the staff was extremely helpful and let him keep Jax 
there until Christmas Eve so he could surprise us all.  We have been a part of the Critter 
Cabana family ever since.  
 
I'll admit I was skeptical at first and after Jax came home, I made a trip to the store to 
get more background on the puppy. I usually go through breeders. This is when I met 
Brittani for the first time. We talked in great length about where the puppy came from 
and how the process works for all the puppies that come to the store. I saw all of the 
paperwork that was done upon intake and was given all vet records to date. It was 
obvious they do everything in their power to insure puppies are healthy and very well 
taken care of. 
 
When it was time to add another pup to the family, I didn't hesitate and started making 
weekly trips to Critter Cabana. We were able to meet several pups and really get to 
know their temperaments to find the right fit for our entire family. We couldn't be happier 
with our newest addition and I'm so grateful that we have the option of a terrific local pet 
store where we know what we are getting and know that we will have their support 
forever with our animals.  
 
Two puppies and a very spoiled bearded dragon later...we have had nothing but great 
experiences with Critter Cabana. They have become a part of our family traditions and 
the absolute best way to spend a rainy afternoon with the kids. I highly encourage you 
to take a trip and visit to see for yourself.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Meghan Jump 
 


